
 

 

BUILDING COMMITTEE 

BARRINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

BARRINGTON, RI 02806 

 

Minutes of the Building Committee 11/30/2015 

 

Present were, Mr. Zawatsky, Mr. Guida, Mr. Messore, Dr. Anderson, Mr. Carroll, Mr. Brenner, Ms. 

Clancy, Mr. DePasquale, Mr. Fahey, Mr. Finn, Mr. Feeney, Ms. Jacobs, Mr. Terrell, Mr. Learned, 

and Mr. Tarro.  Absent was Mr. Hervey, Mr. Cregan, Mr. Jacques, and Ms. Ottone. 

 

 Meeting began at 6:05 p.m. 

 

 Motion was made by Mr. Brenner to approve the November 3, 2015 minutes. Seconded by 

Mr. Terrell. Motion passed. Mr. Zawatsky was absent from the 11/3/15 meeting and abstained 

from the vote. 

 

 Larry Trim provided an overview of the Visioning session with Students and Teachers, as 

well as, a space use summary and projected enrollment – defining the space. 
 

 The Space Use Summary Report will need to be approved by the Building Committee and the 

School Committee at the December 14, 2015 joint meeting. 
 

 An update on the OPM bid was given. A list of bidders will be sent to the Building 

Committee. A smaller sub-group with KBA will be the source of information and will report 

out to the full Building Committee. Invitations to the Building Committee to serve on the Sub-

Committee. 

 

 The Current Timetable with KBA was reviewed and the dates for the following meetings have 

been set (December 14, 2015; 7:00 p.m. – Space Use Summary), (January 11, 2016; 7:00 p.m. 

– Review Options and Cost Estimates), and (January 25, 2016; 7:00 p.m. Select preferred 

options). 
 

 Ms. Jacobs had concerns – estimates should be done with caution regarding money. Mr. 

Fahey had concerns of not having a designated library. Mr. Messore explained that in the 21st 

century learning space and role of librarian guides research. 
 

 Discussion on moving forward with process; when does the Building Committee request 

support for funding by Town Council and School Committee. 

 

 Suggested that the Joint PTO video be put on the BPS website. 
 

 Collaborate with East Providence and Bristol/Warren on reviewing the educational space size. 

 

 Agenda for the next meeting – Discuss with Frank Locker – Library Media 
 



 

 

 At 7:50 p.m. a motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Mr. Zawatsky. Seconded by Mr. 

DePasquale. Motion passed. 


